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Ignorance Isn't Bliss When It Comes to Social Media

News

1.22.14 

The Legal Intelligencer posted an article by Christina M. Michael.

Michael offered insight on the use of social media among young lawyers.

The use of social media has exploded over the past five years. A large number of lawyers have

jumped on the proverbial social media bandwagon and are using these websites both as highly

effective marketing tools and as a way to stay connected with friends, family, colleagues and others.

Unfortunately for the unwary employee, including young lawyers, the use of social media can give

rise to myriad workplace issues. Seemingly innocuous conduct on social media can quickly

endanger a young lawyer's job.

Read the full article.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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